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Snow Season 
We can have big snowstorms in the 
Brazos.  Be prepared to be unable 
to get to your cabin, be snowed in, 
and maybe have power outages.  
Our snow removal contractor 
normally has our roads plowed 
within 12 hours after a storm.  His 
first priority is full time EAR 
residents, then the rest of our roads.   

Water Notes 
• Always have extra water 

at your cabin for 
emergencies in case of a 
water outage. 

• Please turn off the water 
to your cabin when you 
leave.  If you do not have 
a separate water shutoff 
you will need to install 
one. 

• Do not use the EAR water 
meter to shut off water at 
your cabin.   

• Contact us to turn water 
off at the meter. 

     Water and Water Lines     Prior to working on water 

lines at your cabin, please notify us.  While you are responsible for your water lines 
beyond the meter, some lines are complicated.  Do not do any work on EAR water 
lines.  If EAR water lines are damaged by you or your contractor, it is a tremendous 
burden on your neighbors and you will be responsible for repairs.  

We Need You! 
 
Please attend our annual meetings and 
volunteer!  The Board of Directors are all 
volunteers in our Co-op. We need more 
people in our membership to help keep our 
community systems operating, the water 
running and the roads maintained. 

Contact Us 
Jerry Crowder, President 
           (505) 220-4349 
Kevin Berger, Vice President 
           (505) 379-1157 
  enchantarama@gmail.com 
         enchantarama.org 


